
Changes to bin collection days for Easter bank holidays 2024 

During the Easter holiday period, the bin collections in North Norfolk 

will be different from usual due to the two bank holidays. 

Serco will be collecting bins on a revised schedule between Friday, 29 

March and Saturday, 5 April. 

Please put your bin at the edge of your property nearest the road by 

7am on your revised collection day. 

Easter Bank Holiday Collection Dates 2024 

 

Please note that from Monday, 8 April, bin collections for waste, 

recycling, garden, and commercial collections will be changing. You can 

find out more here - www.north-norfolk.gov.uk/tasks/environmental-

services/bin-day-changes-2024/ 

You can check your bin collection dates online - www.north-

norfolk.gov.uk/tasks/environmental-services/view-bin-collections-days 

For more top tips for recycling visit – www.recyclenow.com 

For more top tips for food waste visit – www.lovefoodhatewaste.com 
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